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04.09.21 – Welcome Back Information  

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 I hope you have all had a wonderful summer, we are very much looking 

forward to seeing you all next week for the start of the new school year. I am writing 

to provide you with information regarding school operations from next week.  

The School Day – Drop Off & Collection  

From next week there will be changes to the start and end of the school day. School 

will start at 8.45am for all pupils with the gates to the playground opening at 8.30am. 

Staff will be on the main gate to greet the children and all teachers will be on the 

playground next Tuesday morning to welcome the children back to school. 

Teachers will take their classes into the school building for registration at 8.45am. 

Parents will not be able to enter the playground in the mornings.  

*Parents of pupils in Tehidy class have already received a separate letter with an outline of drop off 

arrangements. 

School will finish at 3pm. We have reduced the collection slot at the end of the day 

and ask that parents collect their children between 3pm – 3.15pm from their 

classroom pick up points. Children who have not been collected by 3.15pm will join 

after school club and parents will be charged the standard rate for wrap around 

care. 

The 15-minute 

afternoon slot will not 

be divided into 

surname groups but 

will still enable 

parents to maintain 

their distance whilst 

collecting their 

children. Please 

continue to wear 

face masks where 

possible.  

The existing one-way 

system around the 

outside of the 

building will remain in 

place. 
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Wrap Around Care 

Breakfast and After School Clubs will resume on Tuesday 7th September. Breakfast 

Club will start at 7.45am each day whilst After School Club will finish at 5pm. Please 

use the links below to book spaces: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUQjV

DUUVSMVpETzM1RUdVTUYyTEpBVDJWVC4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUM1Z

USkRKSDkyVTNZOEI1UEhMM0FXTUoyQS4u 

Covid-19 Update 

School will feel a lot more ‘normal’ for pupils when we return next week. The children 

will be able to play together and will enjoy more freedom than last year. The school 

still has a rigorous risk assessment in place in line with the most up to date guidance. 

Staff will continue to conduct LFD tests twice weekly and will continue to wear face 

masks in communal areas inside the building. Our rigorous cleaning protocols will 

also remain in place. We ask that parents continue to adhere to social distancing 

when on the school grounds and wear face masks where possible.  

Reminders 

Please ensure your child comes to school with a labelled water bottle so we can 

ensure they drink enough and remain hydrated throughout the day.  

Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school with them each day.  

Please ensure you order school lunches in advance via ParentPay.  

Reading Karate 

For those of you who have been reading lots over the summer, we aim to award 

Reading Karate bands within the first two weeks of term. We are requesting that 

parents / carers add the number of reads completed over the holidays and write 

the number in reading records. School staff will not be counting reads completed 

over the summer holidays.  

We look forward to seeing you all next week.  

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School  
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